
Free rapid coronavirus 
testing is available in the 
borough of Broxbourne 
for anyone who does not have 
coronavirus symptoms 

For more information visit  
www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/ 
rapidtest

BOROUGH OF 
BROXBOURNE 

Rapid testing can show if you have coronavirus  
even though you do NOT have symptoms.

Around one in three people who are infected with COVID-19 have 
no symptoms and are likely to be spreading the virus to their 
loved ones without realising. 

Getting a rapid test means that you can protect your family, 
friends and community by helping to stop the spread of the virus.   

Dates, location and opening times: 
Tuesday 22 December: Hoddesdon Clock Tower, Burford Street, Hoddesdon 
Wednesday 23 December: Waltham Cross New Town Square  
Tuesday 29 December: Cheshunt Community Hospital  
Wednesday 30 December: Location to be confirmed – please check website

9.30am – 4.30pm
Walk in service – no need to book

Results in 45 minutes



To have a test and receive your results,  
you must register with the NHS. You can  

do this by scanning the code or go to  
www.gov.uk/enter-lateral-flow-test

REGISTRATION

2
m

Keep your barcodes safe

Wear a face covering and keep 
a safe distance at all times

Scan QR code or go to
gov.uk/enter-lateral-flow-test 
to register

Test site ID
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Please continue to play your part by washing your hands,  
keeping your  distance and wearing a face covering. 

If you have symptoms please  self-isolate and book a standard  
PCR test by visiting www.gov.uk/coronavirus


